
December 2023 

Lincoln 
Association  
of Baptists 

We are planning a community-wide outreach for April 28, 2024, at 
Central Hardin High School. The theme is, “Let’s Hope.” Here is the 
tentative plan:  
*Churches will gather in the respective stations to prepare hamburg-
ers and hotdogs. 
*Water bottles station. Churches providing water will gather. Each 
church will be responsible for providing the bottled water. *Games 
such as corn hole and others will be provided by volunteers at appro-
priate areas. 
*Portal waste units and a dumpster will be available. Volunteers will 
be near the portal units with hand sanitizer to have Gospel conversa-
tions. 
*Tables with chairs. We will leave up to individual churches per their 
respective display, 
*Inflatables. Stithton will provide and volunteers from other church-
es will assist. 
*Evangelistic and training for real life issues (grief and divorce and 
suicide), and invitation follow-up will occur monthly between now 
and the outreach. Kenny Rager and Brian Hinton will address the 
training needs. 
*Review volunteer assistance expectations. We hope to have 150 
volunteers from the 20 plus participating churches to assist with the 
crowd. 
*Security. Each church will bring their team. We will meet and review 
security training prior to the event. 
*Custodian charge for the ministry will be paid by the association 
*The theme for the event, “Let’ Hope” with the Scripture, 2 Corinthians 5:20. The purpose of the ministry is to 
show God’s love, assist the lost to be reconciled to Christ, and to show that the local church is relevant. We 
want to serve the community. 
*Team shirts. Each church will address their respective volunteer needs.  Merrill Kurtz will be the contact per-
son. 
*Blood pressure screening, health care, and oxygen screening. We hope to provide these screenings. 
*Other ministries will be offered as the Lord leads us during our meetings. 
*Order of service for the event: Outside from 4:00-6:00 in the parking lot. The Band will begin playing from 

6:00-6:30. Eric and Joe, 6:30-7:15, Kenny Rager, 7:15-7:30 
Please share this ministry opportunity with your small group, your fellow 
church members, and others as the Lord leads.  I look forward to seeing you at 
the next training, Thursday, January 11, at 6:30 p.m. 
In Christ,  
Shawn  
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Let’s Hope—Community Outreach 

Event April 28, 2024. 

Lab Recovery Team— If you feel God 

leading you to be apart of this minis-

try, please reach out to Silas Ses-

sion at sjsession@yahoo.com  

Pastor Prayer  Meeting– Join us 

each Wednesday at 9:30 for fellow-

ship and prayer. (Location will be 

emailed weekly until renovations are 

complete at the LAB) 

Baptist Campus Ministry –Every 

Tuesday at ECTC, contact Tanner 

Royalty to sign up or ask how you 

c a n  g e t  i n v o l v e d !   t a n -

ner.nhcc@gmail.com  



 

For up to date information, follow us 

on Facebook!  To get your copy of the 

Newsletter via mail or email, contact us 

today at  admina@svba.comcastbiz.net 

or call us at  

270-765-4023.  

www.svabaptist.org    

 

 
 

 

R. Shawn Edwards 
Association Missions Strategist 

dom@svab.comcastbiz.net   
 

Tanner Royalty 
Baptist Campus Minister 

Tanner.nhcc.@gmail.com 
 

Kayla Dailey 
Administrative Assistant 

admina@svab.comcastbiz.net  

CHURCHES WITHOUT PASTORS:   

•COLESBURG  •RED HILL  

•ELIZABETHTOWN  •BUFFALO 

Wishing you and your family a 

Merry Christmas and may  

God Bless you in the New Year!!! 

-The LAB Family 

Just for Laughs... 


